
Notice

All the concerned Indian emigrant workers may kindly note that Government of India
has previously issued two circulars dated 08.09.2020 and 21.09.2020, wherein the
“Minimum Referral Wages” were revised downward.

In the context, Mission is pleased to inform that keeping in view the larger
interests of the Indian emigrant workers, the “Minimum Referral Wages” applicable
prior to the issuance of the above orders has been restored w.e.f. 15.07.2021.

The OM dated 15.07.2021 is available at the link
https://emigrate.gov.in/ext/static/MRWs.pdf along with the MRW consolidated report
at https://emigrate.gov.in/ext/openPDF?strFile=MRW_COUNTRYWISE_REPORTS.pdf

The OM dated 15.07.2021 is also available at our eMigrate website.
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